

Office of the President

August 2, 2016

Dear Wilson,

The TLT charter sub-teams have set a fine example of what we mean by, "Together, it's possible!"

Thank you for your work in the spring. Your commitment made a meaningful difference in moving our university toward improving retention, student success, and growing enrollment.

Your TLT sub-team has created a firm foundation for future teams to build on. As you know, our challenge remains and, as the Round 2 sub-teams ramp up, it is our hope that you will remain engaged and continue to help push us forward.

Your time and dedication is recognized as service to the university and the entire TLT Charter Team appreciates your hard work and loyalty to our university!

Sincerely,

Tom Insko, President and TLT sponsor

Sarah Witte, lead
Luke Aldrich, facilitator
Angie Adams
Daysi Bedolla
Gina Galaviz-Yap
Gary Keller
Kyle Pfaffenbach
Tim Seydel
Tressa Seydel
Stephanie Upshaw
Michael Williams